
May 22, 2001

Mr. Thomas M. Dorman
Executive Director
Public Service Commission
211 Sower Boulevard
P. O. Box 615
Frankfort, KY   40602

Re: Investigation Concerning the Propriety of InterLATA
Services by BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc.
Pursuant to the Telecommunications Act of 1996
PSC 2001-105

Dear Mr. Dorman:

This is in response to your letter of May 16, 2001,
attaching a copy of the memorandum summarizing the informal
conference of May 10, 2001.  BellSouth would like to note one
clarification to the summary.  On page 2, the summary states
that 18,000 to 20,000 CLEC orders per month are now being
processed through SONGS “in Kentucky.”  The correct reference
should be 18,000 to 20,000 orders per month in the old South
Central Bell states, and not just Kentucky.  Thank you for the
opportunity to comment on the very thorough conference summary.

Sincerely,

Creighton E. Mershon, Sr.

cc:  Parties of Record
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CERTIFICATION

I hereby certify that the electronic ve rsion of this filing made with the Commission this

23rd day of May 2001 is a true and accurate copy of the paper form of the document faxed and

overnighted to the Commission on May 22, 2001, that the electronic version of the filing has

been transmitted to the Commission, that the Commission and parties of record have been

notified by electronic mail that the electronic version of this document has been transmitted to

the Commission.

__________________________________
Creighton E. Mershon, Sr.


